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Comment

I would like to comment on the proposed redistricting and ask that the commission consider eliminating the portion of Woodland
that is included in the 5th district. In the last redistricting in 2011 the 5th district was changed to include parts of Woodland while
pulling Winters from the 5th district. This was rationalized for a number of reasons, but it effectively changed the politics of our
district-giving a part of Woodland a hand in determining who is elected to represent our rural interests
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Yolo County
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